
 

 
 
 

To: Parents/Carers of Whole School 

Our Ref: 87749786 

25 June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Arbor  

As you are aware, in April, our Management Information System (MIS), which we use for student and staff 

data, moved to a system called Arbor. 

Thank you for your patience while we made the transition from our old system. We are excited to tell you 

that we are now in a position to launch the Arbor Parent App with you, which will work effectively with our 

new Arbor MIS. 

You will shortly receive a welcome email from us with a link to set up your password. 

Once you have set up your password, you can login to the parent app here: https://login.arbor.sc/  

You can also download the Arbor Parent App on your smartphone via the App Store or Google Play Store. 

 

Once you have the app, please check the information that we hold for you and your child are correct. You 

will be able to amend this information,  however you will not be able to view the changes in real time as 

they will be reviewed by our IT department first. 

Moving forward, we will start to use Arbor for more of our school processes. We hope that in doing so, we 

reduce the need to use a number of different platforms. We will be in touch in due course with more 

details. 

If you have any queries regarding the Arbor Parent App or you do not receive the welcome email with a 

link, please contact  enquiries@southhunsley.org.uk before Friday 19 July 2024. 

Thank you for your support, and we hope you find the new Arbor Parent App useful. 

https://login.arbor.sc/
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Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr B Gray 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


